
 

Liwara P&F Facebook Page 

The Liwara P&F has a secure Facebook group for members of the Liwara community only. The group 
is used for internal events, advertising second hand information and information for members of the 
school community.  

To join, search ‘Liwara P&F Association Private Group’ on Facebook or click link 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/377178798959937/ Request membership and 
answer all three questions. 

Membership will only be accepted once eligibility is confirmed by Liwara Admin staff. All members of 
the school community wishing to be in this Facebook group must read the guidelines available on the 
school website.  

P&F Contacts 2023 
President - Davide Trevisan-Singh 

liwarapfpresident@gmail.com 

Vice President - Liam Cochran 
liwarapfvice@gmail.com 

Secretary  - Alysia Davini 

Assistant Secretary - Genna Haines 
liwarapf@gmail.com 

Treasurer– Jen Ferreira 

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com 

LADS (Liwara Awesome Dads Society)  

Coordinator – Scott McCarthy  

liwaralads@gmail.com 
Classroom Rep Coordinators -  

Alana Roscoe & Sarah Musca 

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com 

Trybookings - Jen Ferreira 

liwaratrybookings@gmail.com 

All enquiries should be directed to P&F  

Secretary: liwarapf@gmail.com 

FAMILY matters 

Entertainment Book:  
Returning soon... 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

2022/23 New Parents Sundowner 

Friday 24th February 6pm 

Liwara Courtyard 

Camp Night 

Friday 10th &/or Saturday 11th 
March 

Karrinyup Waters Resort 

P&F Meeting - Week 7 

Tuesday 14th March at 7pm 

Camp Night 
The 2023 LADS Camp Night is  

SOLD OUT!  

Families are welcome to come 
down Friday 10th or Saturday 11th 
March to spend Ɵme at  Karrinyup 

Waters without camping or          
alternaƟvely, call KWR directly to 

check if they can accommodate any 
late bookings. 

New Families who have 
started at Liwara in 2022 
and 2023 are invited to our 
New Parents Sundowner.  

Details were provided via See-
saw and Class Reps, including 

creche availability.  

RSVP is essenƟal by Tuesday 
21st Feb. 

Easter Raffle Draw - Week 9 

Friday 31st March 

LADS - the Liwara Awesome Dads Society 
exists to connect with other dads, increase interacƟon, camaraderie and wellbeing, sup-

porƟng dads to be great dads; through breaking up the rouƟne, having a drink and a 
chat, improving “dad” skills, geƫng out of the house and building a sense of community. 

The LADS is open to all men in the Liwara Community - reach out to                               
liwaralads@gmail.com to hear all about the events and join the mailing list. 

Pre Owned Uniforms 
Be apart of our Liwara 
P&F Facebook page to 

buy and sell all your pre 
owned uniforms. 

Easter Raffle 
Our Easter Raffle is back for 2023! The 

raffle will be drawn on Friday 31st March. 

All details, including how to purchase     
Ɵckets and when to send in donaƟons, will 
be sent out soon. Be sure to keep an eye 
on Facebook and emails from your Class 

Reps! 


